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Dear Roszkowski Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Two individuals who were recently in Roszkowski Courthouse individuals have tested 
positive for COVID-19. 
 
 The first individual was last in the Roszkowski Courthouse Thursday, January 13, 2022, 
has tested positive for COVID-19, and was on the 1st floor.   
 
 The second individual was last in the Roszkowski Courthouse Thursday, January 13, 
2022, has tested positive for COVID-19, and was in the basement, 1st, 3rd, and 5th floors.   
 
 These individuals were wearing a face covering and maintaining appropriate distancing 
while in the building. Other persons who had direct contact with this individual have been notified, 
and the General Services Administration will clean the impacted areas.  
 
 Thanks, as always, for taking steps to protect yourselves and the public against COVID-
19:  get tested if you have any symptoms, get vaccinated and get a booster, wear a mask, keep 
your distance, and wash your hands often. We will get through this.  
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
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